
From: Heidi Costello
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: FW: Chamber hybrid update
Date: Monday, April 18, 2022 2:55:52 PM

From: Pollie McCloskey <pmccloskey@shorelinewa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 10:40 AM
To: Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>; John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Jessica Simulcik Smith <jsimulcik@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: Chamber hybrid update
 
So here's where we're at with the chamber.
 
The important Creston part that we're waiting on is still due on May 23rd, but given supply chain it is
hard to know if we can trust that date or not. Jessica and I will be thoroughly testing a temp solution
in the next week and a half. And we'll have a full report out after that. We're pretty confident that
we can arrange it so that council can return in person any date they choose, even before the part
arrives, but there will just be some compromises in terms of what might be missing in the full hybrid
experience. 
 
But in the next week or two we can give a full report of what those compromises would look like if
they were to return in person with the temp solution.
 
I will let you decide if you put this on the agenda or not tonight But We wanted you to at least know
this information in case it comes up tonight.
 
Training for the council members is going to be pretty straightforward in either our temp
arrangement or our permanent hybrid arrangement. And we'll make sure we plan for that in the
timeline.
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